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Comment - The Preamble to the United States Constitution states that the Constitution was written to 
"Establish Justice, insure domestic Tranquility, provide for the common defence, promote the general 
Welfare, and secure the Blessings of Liberty to ourselves and our Posterity." I believe that affordable 
medical care is an important part of promoting the general welfare. Without the expansion of Medicaid 
in Virginia we are acting in contradiction of this founding document.
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